
                 August 2023 

Dear 8th Grade River Students and Parents, 

Welcome to the 8th grade River Team!  We look forward to meeting you all, and we hope that you are 
getting ready for a wonderfully exciting, productive, and memorable year. 

We would like all students to have the following materials for their classes: 

General Supplies (for all classes): 

• Colored pencils 

• Highlighters 

• Plenty of pencils and pens (different colors, please) 

• Loose-leaf lined paper 

You will also need the following items for specific classes: 

 
Math: 

• A one inch three-ring binder and a two-pocket folder 

 

Language Arts 

• One subject composition notebook 

 

Social Studies:   

● A two-pocket folder 
 

Science:   

● A two-pocket folder 
 

On the first day of school, attendance lists will be posted on the 8th Grade River hallway bulletin 
board. Once you find your name, you should go straight to your designated classroom where you will 
receive your schedules and other important information.  

We extend a warm welcome to you all. Enjoy the last weeks of summer, and we will see you on 
Wednesday, August 30! 

Sincerely, 
  

Val Wolfson, Social Studies   Emily Geltz, Language Arts  
Jay Derick, Science    Lisa Miller, Mathematics 
Jason Duff, Special Education  Sarah Gahm, Counselor 


